May 13, 2009

Dear Costco (will find name of person):

With today’s economy, the road to financial freedom is getting longer and longer.  Many people face the problem of having more month left over at the end of their money.  Personal saving and investing techniques and basic money principles are not taught in the classroom.  By the time teenagers leave home, they have no clue what to do with their college loan money, checkbook, or credit card offers they receive.  

Creative Wealth Intl. believes that it’s important to teach financial literacy at a young age so that children are well prepared to face the boom and bust cycles of the economy when they grow up.  That’s why we’ve created Camp Millionaire, an innovative day camp that teaches kids how to make, manage, and multiply their money.  Since 2002, our camp has been using interactive games, activities, and field trips to help kids learn basic financial principles, such as: 

· You are the CEO of your own life

· Pay yourself first

· Invest in the three pillars of wealth (stocks, real estate, and business) to produce passive income for your future

This summer, Creative Wealth will be having two camps in Santa Barbara in August.  With your help, Camp Millionaire can put our community’s children on the path to financial success.  We are asking for a tax-deductible donation of $500? in snacks and juice so that we can keep the kids alert and focused as they learn about money.  Please call us at (805) 957-1024 or visit www.creativewealthintl.org for more information. 

Our children should be financially free when they are adults.  Please help us provide our Camp Millionaire program that teaches valuable lessons that last a lifetime.  

Sincerely,

Elisabeth Donati
CEO, Creative Wealth Intl. 

P.S. Remember that your gift is tax-deductible and would help the financial success of your community.  Don’t miss out on this philanthropic opportunity.

